Board of Health Minutes
October 3, 2017

The meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present.
The minutes of the meeting of September 19™ were approved as written.
All time sheets and bills submitted were approved for payment.

The board accepted a grant from DEP for technical support and assistance when dealing with trash and
recycling and signed a copy of the “Scope of Work”.

Ms. Congdon; our DEP representative sent information on several different proposals to be considered
by the Board when dealing with a trash and recycling contract. They reviewed them and decided that

Ms. Amodei would call Ms. Congdon to discuss it further.

The Board also read a letter from DEP congratulating them on receiving another grant. This second
grant is for “Small Scale Initiative funds” for up to $500.00.

F.Y. 19 Budget due November 1%,

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.



